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Mr Rupert Handley 
City of Westminster  
Development of Planning 
Westminster City Hall 
64 Victoria Street 
London   
SW1E 6QP 

Our Ref:   2014/1917/P 
 Your Ref:  

Please ask for: Karen Scarisbrick 
Telephone: 020 7974  
 
9 April 2014 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Request for Observations to Adjoining Borough - No objection 
 
Address:  
77 Long Acre 
London  
WC2E 9LB   
 
Proposal: 
Observations to the London Borough of Westminster for the formation of a new roof terrace 
incorporating rooflight access, ancillary to the existing office use of the property 
(Westminster reference 14/00907/FULL). 
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your request for 
observations on the application referred to above and hereby raises no objection. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Rachel Stopard 
Director of Culture & Environment 
 



   

 Page 2 of 2 2014/1917/P 

It’s easy to make, pay for, track and comment on planning applications on 
line.  Just go to www.camden.gov.uk/planning. 

 
 

It is important to us to find out what our customers think about the service we 
provide. To help us in this respect, we would be very grateful if you could take a 
few moments to complete our online planning applicants’ survey. We will use the 
information you give us to monitor and improve our services. 
 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/planning
https://consultations.wearecamden.org/culture-environment/28a92507

